
 
 
Greetings Future Seminole Families, 
 
 

Congratulations! We are excited to welcome you and your future Panthers to Seminole Middle 

School for the 2023-24 school year.  We would like to invite you to come in for registration 

from March 27th- April 10th from 9am to 12pm. 

 

 

In order for you to register and select your student’s classes, YOU MUST do the following:  

 

 

Visit https://www.browardschools.com/schoolchoice to check your status and claim your 

student's seat. 

 

 

Registration forms are available online at https://www.browardschools.com/Page/36242, fill 

in the required information, and bring to the school. 

 

You will be unable to register your student unless all information is completed.  

 

1. Student Registration Form 

2. Emergency Contact Card 

3. Records Request  

4. Award Letter (Attached to email from School Choice) 

5. Student Housing Questionnaire 

6. 2 Proofs of Address  

7. *Birth Certificate, Immunizations, and Physical Form from Doctor -- Applies to 

students coming from Private School/Charter School ONLY* 

 

If we do not receive your actual registration by Monday, April 10th, the district will 

automatically remove you from our list.  
 

 

 

 

https://www.browardschools.com/schoolchoice
https://www.browardschools.com/Page/36242

